
     

 

 

Customer Bulletin - Mt Wellington Branch 
 

Attention: All VINZ Customers 
 

No./ date: 210904B / 30th September 2021 
 

  

From: Sean Stevens – CEO 
 

Subject: COVID – 19 Level 3 Mt Wellington Customer Bulletin 
 
Dear Customers,  
 
Please be advised that the Mt Wellington Testing site has had to close for the next 5 days and is unlikely to 
reopen before Tuesday October 5th.  
While the site has NOT become a location of interest, we have been informed that contractor working onsite 
within the Mt Wellington Compliance workshop, has been advised he is a close contact of a positive case. We 
have not yet had a returned test, but he is isolating and awaiting a test result. 
 
The contractor has been onsite since Wednesday 21st September and the work was confined to the 
compliance area. He has not had any contact with customers and was wearing PPE, however it is possible 
that VINZ staff have had interaction with him. As all have been following COVID protocol the risk is minimal, 
however all staff are now considered Secondary contacts.  
As such all Mt Wellington staff who have been onsite and used facilities since Wednesday 21st September 
have been sent for a test and will isolate for 5 days, unless further health advice is provided prior. 
 
We apologise for the inconvenience this may cause and hope to be back up and running as soon as possible. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the team at Mt Wellington using the contacts below. 
Mt Wellington Manager – Shawn King – 021 847 858 
Compliance Manager – Mike Rielly – 021 285 8679 
Regional Operations Manager – Robbie Houghton – 029 765 3880 
 
As a reminder if you have any symptoms please contact Healthline on 0800 258 5453 or see below link for 
testing sites in Auckland. 
 
https://www.arphs.health.nz/public-health-topics/covid-19/where-to-get-tested. 
 
Thanks for your co-operation. 

 
Sean Stevens 

https://www.arphs.health.nz/public-health-topics/covid-19/where-to-get-tested

